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Ansone

From: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za
Sent: Wednesday, 10 November 2021 08:43
To: ansone@enviroafrica.co.za
Subject: FW: Initial Notification for the Proposed Development of the Styr-Kraal Agricultural 

Development

 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Anthony Mader 

 

Environmental Assessment Practitioner 
EnviroAfrica cc 
p: +27 21 851 1616  m: +27 83 309 9211 
f: +27 86 512 0154 
a: Unit 7, Pastorie Park, Reitz St, Somerset West, 7130 
  P.O. Box 5367, Helderberg, 7135 
w: www.enviroafrica.co.za  e: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za
 
 

From: Peter Cloete <peter.denc87@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, 14 January, 2021 8:08 AM 
To: anthony@enviroafrica.co.za 
Subject: Initial Notification for the Proposed Development of the Styr-Kraal Agricultural Development 
 
Good day I would like to register as an Interested and Affected Party for the above mentioned project.  
 
Formal communication relating to this project will be provided during the assessment process.  
 
Kind regards  
Mr. Peter Cloete (Pr. Sci. Nat.)  
Production Scientist: Grade A: District Ecologist  
Northern Cape Department Environment and Nature Conservation  
C/O Voortrekker and Magasyn Street  
Springbok  
8240 
Tel: 027 718 8800 
 
 
 
 
  


